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Submission: I only learned of this variation recently and strongly object and I am sure the vast majority of the local community
would also object. Firstly it concerns me that true consultation is not taking place as residents are required to find out about the
variation and are not advised by mail. Catherine Bay is a beautiful area and to pump treated water into a lagoon is completely
unacceptable. I have visited Catherine Hill Bay since I was a child and it is a pristine area that should be treated with more
respect. This will also significantly affect how appealing it is for tourists. I strongly oppose the proposed variation and
respectfully request that this application is declined as this reflects the views of virtually the whole community. Please inform
of the results of this application. Thank you.





